
 

 

April 29, 2019 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
CURRENT SERVICE LIST: 
 
 
STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD CONSIDERATION OF THE ADOPTION 
OF THE FINAL ORDER AMENDING THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE U.S. BUREAU 
OF RECLAMATION’S (RECLAMATION) WATER RIGHT PERMITS FOR THE CACHUMA 
PROJECT (PERMITS 11308 AND 11310 (APPLICATIONS 11331 AND 11332)) 
 
This letter responds to the April 24, 2019 correspondence from the Cachuma Conservation 
Release Board, the Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District, the City of Lompoc, and the 
Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District, Improvement District No. 1 (collectively, the 
“Local Interests”) in which the Local Interests request that the meeting date for the State Board’s 
consideration of the Cachuma Project final order be extended at least 30 days. 
 
The March 27, 2019 cover letter for the Revised Draft Order Amending the Terms and 
Conditions of the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation’s (Reclamation) Water Right Permits for the 
Cachuma Project (Permits 11308 and 11310 (Applications 11331 and 11332)) states that the 
State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) will consider adoption of the revised 
draft order tentatively scheduled for the June 4, 2019 Board meeting 
 
On April 12, 2019, the Cachuma Project Hearing parties were notified of a 30-day extension to 
submit comments for revised draft order.  Due to the extension of time to submit comments, the 
revised draft order is no longer tentatively scheduled to be considered for adoption at the June 
4, 2019 Board meeting.  Parties will be notified when a new tentatively scheduled Board 
Meeting has been selected for consideration of adoption.  The State Water Board will issue a 
public notice of that meeting at least ten days in advance. 
 
  

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/cachuma/docs/cachumaservlst_032619corr.pdf
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/cachuma/docs/cachumaservlst_032619corr.pdf
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If you have non-controversial procedural questions, please contact Environmental Scientist 
Jane Farwell-Jensen at (916) 341-5349, or by email to Jane.Farwell-
Jensen@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:  
 
Michael Buckman, Chief   
Hearings Unit   
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